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September 19, 1994


Dear Sir,





It is my pleasure to give you my strongest possible recommendation for Ed Felten’s nomination for a Sloan Fellowship. Ed exhibits hard work, great brilliance and innovation. He is a sure winner.


I have known Ed for over ten years starting while we were both at Caltech. We were developing some of the first parallel machines and Ed was an undergraduate. His research at that time won a prize for the best Caltech student undergraduate research for the year and he has continued to perform at that level. In fact his undergraduate work is still I think essentially the best approach to parallel sorting. Many students I worked with at that time, changed careers influenced by our confluence of physics and advanced computer technology. Ed was one of these and I am proud of his great successes and future promise. He has added to his physics knowledge, a brilliant computer science graduate education. This allows him to perform the interdisciplinary research described in his career goals. Such work on the interface of computer science and applications is highlighted in the National priorities and rightly so. Ed is one of the few young scientists with the breadth and talent to succeed in the new emerging interdisciplinary fields.


Ed is precisely the type of innovative young scientists who need and deserve the prestige and independence of a Sloan Fellowship. He has my unreserved support.


Yours Sincerely,


          Geoffrey Fox


           Professor of Physics and Computer Science
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